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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM:  Sarah Bridenbaugh, Assistant Commissioner 
 
DATE:  February 16, 2021 
 
RE: Prime Date Requirement Report  

  
At your direction, I have continued monitoring the Prime Date Requirement for the 2020-2021 girls’ basketball 
season. In comparison, the 2017-2018 season finished with 8-member schools out of compliance. In the 2019-
2020 season, there were 12-member schools out of compliance. As of February 16, 2021, we have 67 schools 
currently out of compliance. This number is down from the January 2021 check of schools in noncompliance (84 
schools). School will be notified the final week of the season about not meeting the requirement. As per Board 
of Control action in their July meeting, there will not be penalties for the 2020-21 season. Member schools will 
still be notified so they can plan accordingly for future years.  


